Junior and Senior events 2019

A race night was held on 11th May. This was well attended and raised over £400 for the fund.
A treasure hunt is planned for June.
We are planning a family outing to Kielder during the summer holidays

We are hoping to repeat the ceilidh event in October as well as our usual Christmas celebrations.



